
Minutes of an additional meeting of Burneside Parish Council held at St Oswald’s 
School, Burneside, on Tuesday 4th June 2019 at 7pm. 
 
Present were Councillors Pennie Ridyard (Chairman), Julie Huck, Will Huck, Phil 
Allder  and Derrick Wade.  Also present was Gill White (Head Teacher).  Apologies 
for absence were received from Parish Clerk Kevin Price. 
 
It was resolved that the Council will make a grant to the school for partial 
replacement of the surrounding fence at the school, at a cost of £2,686 for a green 
metal fence.  The school will pay the VAT and re-claim it. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.30pm. 
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